Minutes for RMVP -  February 26th 2019

	Welcomes and apologies

	Michelle Edwards Co-Chair, mum of 3, doula, and breast buddy.
Catherine Hunsley Obstetric Registar with interest in smoking cessation.
Sam  (SU)– Daddy of 3.
Lily – Toddler supreme
Luna – Baby  supreme
Emma  (SU) mum of 3, breast buddy
Michelle  (SU) breast buddy – mum of 9
Joey – Baby Supreme
Annie (SU)– Mum and Breast buddy
Martha – Baby supreme
Jody – Annie’s support
Alexa – Labour ward co-ordinator / midwifery advocate
June Lovett – Assistant chief nurse & Interim head of midwifery
Kate Levan – Governor’s Lead Midwife
Ellie Gardner – Co-Chair

	Apologies:
Theresa Woodward
Alison Martindale
Helen Wyatt
Paul Theaker

	Thanks to our parents for attending

	A huge thank you to all the parents who took time from their busy lives to support the RMVP and share their valuable insights and experiences.
	Mums and dads to claim £10 to cover time and expenses.

	EG presents findings of report

	Report has been updated with a mums personal story.
	Possibilities of midwives giving stress relieving advice, and possibility of mums and dads both being supported to give up smoking.

	EG showed and talked through 2 new posters

	RG talked about the need for balance in the ‘Baby’s movements” poster as raised by staff.
	Going to meet with Theresa in person or via phone to edit poster.

	ME to inform us of her community groups progress

	ME to go to women via charities, walking the pacth, antenatal waiting rooms.  Helen Wyatt to support this.
	Helen Wyatt to support.
June to chase Breast Buddies photo ID.
Is it possible for MVP Chairs to have photo ID from CCG?

	Personalised Care Plan

	June Lovett and Trudy Hudson spoke about the Pilot PCP to start on Friday. 
	The MVP are going to email the draft of the pilot to interested mums to gain initial impressions and thoughts.
To meet for a focus group when needed to discuss the pilot.

	Discussion of website
	Discussed ideas of website. Parents gave their instructions of what to add to the website.

Posters, signposting, visual feedback from surveys, survey reports begin made available. 
	Ellie to create draft of website by April to be discussed by professionals and parents.

Aim to make public in May.

	AOB
	BMI has been discussed and Catherine Hunsley asked that we do a survey asking more about the effects of BMI on women’s pregnancy and treatment.
	Survey to be written, distributed and report written.
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